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 WTGCSA NEWSLETTER 
2021 Board of Directors 

Message From Your 

President 

 
 

President 
Scott Nichols 

Gaines County GC 
Seminole, Tx 

 
Vice President 

 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Blake Law 

Amarillo CC 
Amarillo, Tx 

                                                                                                                                                                            
Third Year Directors 

Tom Carter 
Pheasant Trails GC 

Dumas, Tx 
 

Syd Wiggins 
Scurry County GC 

Snyder, Tx 
 

Second Year Director 
Chase Thatcher 

Ratliff Ranch Golf Links 
Odessa, Tx 

 
James Stow 

Ross Rogers Golf Complex 
Amarillo, Tx  

 
First Year Directors 

Terry Todd 
Green Tree CC 

Midland, Tx 
 

Chris Bruner 
Champions Course at Weeks Park 

Wichita Falls, Tx 
 

Past President 
Kenny Dierschke 

Yoakum County GC 
Denver City, Tx 

 
College Rep 

Dr. Joey Young 
Texas Tech University 

Lubbock, Tx 
 

Vendor Rep 
Chip Thrasher 

Pro Chem Sales 
Lubbock, Tx 

 

__________________________________ 

 

 

  

 

Good Day, 
 
Hope this note finds you all well. 
As I write this, the Texas Trophy 
Tournament finished up in Abilene. 
Congratulations to all the winners; our 
chapter was well represented. I wish I 
could have been there, but we were in 
the middle of aerification. Hopefully, 
your fall aerifying went off without a 
hitch. 
 
Be sure and get registered for our 
annual conference scheduled for Oct. 
26-27; it will be virtual again this year.  
You can find a registration link in this 
newsletter. 
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I would like to thank all of our vendors 
and membership for your continued 
support of our association. Without 
you, we would not exist. Thank you 
again. 
 
Looking forward to winter, 
Scott 
 
1 John 4:7-8 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

      

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 WTGCSA  

PRESIDENT 

Scott Nichols 

BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR 

INTERESTING NEWS 

FROM OUR MEMBERS 

IN THIS ISSUE. 

THANK YOU TO THOSE  

WHO SENT IN ITEMS! 

TO SHARE SOMETHING FOR  

OUR NEXT ISSUE, 

JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO  

wtgcsa@wtgcsa.net 

ENJOY! 

 

TURF TALK 
NEWSLETTER 

ADVERTISERS THIS ISSUE 
 

 
Austin Turf & Tractor                       Page    7 

Bowlin Consulting                       Page    9    

BWI                       Page    6      

Equipment Supply                       Page    7     

Harrells                       Page    5 

 

Pro Chem Sales                       Page    6 

Professional Turf Pro                       Page    3  

Simplot                       Page  14 

Syngenta                       Page    4       

Winsupply Irrigation                       Page    9  

 

WE APPRECIATE YOU ALL! 

THANK YOU!! 

 

 

mailto:wtgcsa@wtgcsa.net
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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

OCT. 25 

 

HILLCREST CC 

LUBBOCK 

GOLF 

SCRAMBLE 
*FLYER PG 10  

______________ 

 

OCT. 26-27 

35TH ANNUAL 

WEST TEXAS 

VIRTUAL 

TURFGRASS  

IRRIGATION 

CONFERENCE 

 

**FLYER PG 8  

______________ 

 
Our board has made the hard 

decision to go virtual again for 

conference. If Lubbock were 

to have a shut down due to 

Covid, it would totally cancel 

our conference. So we are 

erring on the side of caution in 

order to be able to offer our 

members CEU hours. 

SCHOLARSHIP TOURNAMENT  

RESCHEDULED FOR NOV. 1 

OPEN TEAM AND INDIVIDUAL SPOTS 

CONTACT CINDY FOR DETAILS 
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2021 EVENT SCHEDULE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

COME JOIN THE FUN! 

2022 MEMBERSHIP INFO PAGE 13 
MEMBERSHIP IS INCLUDED IN CONFERENCE REGISTRATION 

 

 

BE SURE TO VISIT  

OUR WEBSITE 

www.wtgcsa.net 

CLICK ON MEMBERS ONLY 

REGISTER TOACCESS: 

MEMBER DIRECTORY 

JOBS 

CLASSIFIEDS 

 

http://www.wtgcsa.net/
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ONCE AGAIN 

DJ DAVID OSBORNE 

KEEPING IT GOING 

2021 VIRTUAL CONFERENCE 

 

 

 

 
GET READY 

FOR  
 

DAVID 
OSBORNE 

OWNER/DJ 

SOUND 
INSIGHT 
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    Dear WTGCSA Board of Directors,  

 
    I am honored and extremely thankful to be 
receiving the WTGCSA scholarship  
which will help me in finishing my studies at 
Colorado State University.  
    I am currently a senior at Colorado State 
University finishing up my last year  
studying natural resource tourism and business 
administration. With the opportunity you  
have given me, it will give me the motivation to 
finish the last year I have left strong and  
perform the best that I can in my classes and 
my upcoming internship in the spring  
semester.  
    Thank you so much for allowing me the 
opportunity to apply for this scholarship  
and I am so grateful to have received the 
scholarship.  
 
    Sincerely,  
    Joseph Klein 
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https://forms.gle/GLG2ExTjqMnqqog66
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WEBINAR OPPORTUNITIES 

Dealing with Southern Insects presented by 

Syngenta  

Oct. 7 @ 10 a.m. 
Lane Tredway, Ph.D. 

Finding Water Requirements & BMPs for 

Quality Turf presented by the Oregon Tall 

Fescue Commission  

Oct. 14 @ 10 a.m. 
Dan Sandor, Ph.D., and Tyler Carr 

Golf Course Bluebirds – A Case Study  

Oct. 26 @ noon 

Russ Vandehey, CGCS, Elaine Newland, 

Karrie Duckworth and Sally Visher 

Getting Started on Your BMP Manual: 

Section 1 – Planning, Design, and 

Construction  

Nov. 2 @ 10 a.m. 
Michael J. Hurdzan, Ph.D. 

Must Have BMPs for the Golf Course 

Landscapes  
Nov. 16 @ 10 a.m. 

Jan Bel Jan, ASGCA 

The Renaissance of Fine 

Fescues in Aotearoa presented 

by Oregon Fine Fescue 

Commission  

Nov. 23 @ 2 p.m. 

 

 

  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4480942407918660367
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1980633175790139915
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1980633175790139915
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5168204246038428685
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4696963458312087055
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4696963458312087055
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4696963458312087055
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4594185509059571982
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4594185509059571982
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6642014919994503181
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6642014919994503181
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35TH ANNUAL WEST TEXAS TURF & IRRIGATION CONFERENCE 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

DATE 
MONDAY-OCT. 25 

COST: MEMBER $60/NONMEMBER $75 

VENUE 
HILLCREST 

COUNTRY CLUB 
LUBBOCK 

4011 N BOSTON AVE 

CHECK-IN   
10:30 AM 

11:00 AM CRUSTY’S PIZZA 
THANKS TO OUR LUNCH SPONSOR:  

MCNEILL SPORT TURF 

12:00 PM SHOTGUN START 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thanks to our Beverage Sponsors 

AQUATROLS 

AUSTIN TURF & TRACTOR 

SIMPLOT 

REGISTER HERE: 
 

REGISTRATION LINK 

WTGCSA38 | 806-759-3461  

www.wtgcsa.net    

 

 

https://forms.gle/hKZvCE13aCQ4tgDm7
http://www.wtgcsa.net/
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West 
Texas BOD 
Members: 
Kenny 
Dierschke 
 
James 
Stow 
 
Blake  
Law 
 
Not Pictured 

Chris 
Bruner 
 

36TH ANNUAL TEXAS TROPHY 

HOST: WTGCSA AT ABILENE COUNTRY CLUB 
 

West Texas 
Members: 
Fuzz  
Herridge 
 
John 
Aguillon 
 
Jon Cook 
 
Greg 
Pinkston 
 
Hunter 
Montgomery 
 

SPECIAL THANKS TO THE ABILENE COUNTRY CLUB STAFF FOR A TERRIFIC EVENT! 
JIMMY TIDWELL (GM), JIMMY BRADEN (SUP. NORTH), ZACH ROSS (SUP. SOUTH) 

 

Shoot Out: 
 
Blake Law 
was on 1st 
place 
team. 
 
 
 
James 
Stow was 
on 3rd 
place 
team. 
 
 

Awards: 

Kenny 
Dierschke  
1st Putting 
Contest 
2nd Net 
 
Hunter 
Montgomery 
5th Gross 
 
Not Pictured 
John 
Aguillon 
$50 LD 
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36TH ANNUAL TEXAS TROPHY 

WEST TEXAS GUYS ENJOYING ALL THE EVENTS 
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UDqdffCsTd-fOGFFMR_NXb5SpwowuGEx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UDqdffCsTd-fOGFFMR_NXb5SpwowuGEx/view?usp=sharing
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